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Friday, 24th March 2023

Comic Relief 2023

Mr David Lee, Headteacher

Thank you to everyone who joined in with
our Comic Relief fundraiser last week.



We raised a fantastic £285 for charity! 

As we approach the end of the Spring term it is time to remind everyone that
Victoria Junior School closes at 2:00 pm next Friday. School will reopen on

Monday, 17th April with Breakfast Club, free for all VJS children, from 7:45 am.



I would like to give you plenty of warning that we hope to hold a special picnic
to celebrate the coronation of King Charles III on Thursday, 4th May. Our local
MP, Seema Malhotra and confirmed her attendance and we have also booked a

magician to join us in the festivities. Later on in the term we will also be
having our Dance Celebration again after the great success last year. Families

are very welcome to join us in both these celebrations.



Finally, I would like to take this chance to thank Ms. Glynn for all her hard
work and dedication over the years at Victoria Junior School. Ms. Glynn will no

longer be working at VJS after the Easter break but we wish her all the very
best for the future.



F U L F I L M E N T
S T A R S

2 4 t h  M a r c h   2 0 2 3

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

Elm: Edy and Teodora



Oak: Vika and Alan 
 

Ash: Casey and Yasser 
 



Magnolia: Sohaan and
Agraj



Holly: Andrei and

Daniel 



Willow: Advaith and
Munir  

Cherry: Tanvi and Sekou  



Chestnut: Brooke and
Morgan 



Laurel: Prince and Xabi

Beech: Frazier and Luke 



Rowan: Lishita and Alex
 

Ebony: Archita and 
Parvathy



 



Remember to see

your class teacher

for a merit!

An extra well done to
Summer in Cherry for

helping  Miss Jabarkhil!  






V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Inclusion News
Tuesday Coffee Morning next week will focus on Volunteers

and volunteering at Victoria Junior School.
The invite is open to all volunteers and anyone thinking

about volunteering to attend to discuss roles and
responsibilities. We would love to see you!



We are also planning a Saturday community working party

to help clear up, plant bulbs and make the outdoor space
more welcoming. Please let us know if you are able to join

us.



Parenting Puzzle 10 Week Course 
Thursday 27th April to Thursday 3rd July

9.15am-11.15am
Run by Mrs Begum at our school

Spaces are limited. To book on, please call the Office or
speak to Mrs Begum



Save the Date

Royal Picnic at VJS on Thursday 4th May
1.20pm to 3.15pm

Parents/Carers invited to celebrate the King's Coronation
with us

More information to follow








V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Curriculum News

Next week there will be Lower Phase Maths workshops in the
Hall, run by Mrs Seevakreedam and Mr Farmer.

Year 3: Monday, 27th March
Year 4:  Wednesday, 29th March

Please see the attached flier
for information about a Design and Technology competition

run by Warburtons. Please see Mr Tavey for more
information!

In Year 6, Nathan and
Viktoriya were working
really well together in

Maths! Nathan was a great
Learning Expert. 

-

Tanvi wrote notes in her book
during Mrs Barham's input in

Maths to support with her work.


